
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 2012 ACI San Antonio  

Board Members Announced 

 
President--------   Mr. Rick Wells (Lattimore Materials) 
Vice- President-- Mr. Christopher DeGroff  
                           (Terracon Consultants.) 

Secretary---------Mrs. Melissa Garcia 
                           (Boral Material Technologies) 

Treasurer----- -- Mr. Charles Frank (Fugro Consultants ) 
Past President--Mr. Frank Martinez ( Raba Kistner ) 
Director--------- -Mr. Mike Garcia ( Lattimore Materials ) 
Director---------- Mr. Preston Parker ( Raba Kistner ) 
Director--------- -Mr. Thomas Hamer ( Jaster Quintanilla) 
Director----------Mr. Alex Salcedo ( Arias and Assoc. ) 
Director----------Mr. Rick Fuentes (Vulcan Materials ) 
Director----------Mr. Joe Ochoa ( Ingram Ready Mix ) 
Director----------Mr. Charlie Berger (Raba Kistner ) 
Director----------Mr. Mark Vaclavik (Jaster Quintanilla) 

www.aci-sa.org 

 

February ACI Meeting: 

Wednesday February 15, 2012 

Presented by Dr. Earl Ingram 

President Ingram Ready Mix 

Overview of Texas State University’s Concrete Industry 
Management Program Activities 

 

RSVP by Monday Feb.13  
Jazzmin Orozco (Jaster Quintanilla) at (210) 349-9098 

Or by e-mail at jorozco@jqsatx.com 

 

Grady’s Bar-B-Que 

6510 San Pedro 

San Antonio, TX 78216 

Time: 11:30 am  

Cost: $15 per Chapter Member 

$20 per Non-Member 

$10 per Government Employee 

(TXDOT & University Staff) 

University ACI chapter members-Free 

 
 

Coming Soon 

ACI concrete Strength Technician Certification February 11, 2012  
Please see attachment for information 

 

ACI Field Grade 1 Certification – March 3, 2012 

ACI Aggregate Testing Certification – March 10,2010 

 

SUGGESTIONS AND COMMENTS 
 

Please feel free to contact our officers and directors with any suggestions or comments you may have for our chapter.  

We encourage anyone who may be interested in joining one of our committees to do so.  If you have a topic of interest 

that may be of interest to our members, please contact one of our board members. 

 

 

SAN ANTONIO ACI CHAPTER 

January 2012 Newsletter 

IT IS TIME TO RENEW YOUR 

MEMBERSHIP WITH ACI!   

PLEASE USE THE FORM INCLUDED 

WITH THIS E-MAIL NOTICE. 

Renewals due March 2, 2012 

http://www.aci-sa.org/
mailto:jorozco@jqsatx.com

